
CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT
At Sidemoor Pre-School we respect the rights of children and their parents and carers with regard to privacy and confidentiality.

Some personal information is provided by parent/carers.  This information will be kept in a secure place and is available only to members of the staff team.

In addition, children often build up trusting relationships with adults working with them and share personal and family information with them.  This information will only be recorded if, in exceptional cases, it may have an impact on the child or their contact details.

There are rules about what we do with personal information.  Information regarding children's medical details, special needs and observations made within the Pre-School or at Forest School remain confidential and are kept in a secure place.  Profiles and special needs records are eventually sent onto the next setting that the child attends.  Observations are used by the Key Person to monitor the children's progress and future learning needs and to complete the EYFS profile which is eventually sent onto the next setting.
We are registered with the Information Commissioners Office for data protection.
Staff Team
Details of any information will be shared among the staff team only if it is considered to be relevant, for example medical issues in relation to an activity or the taking of medicine.

External Agencies
In most circumstances, and taking into account their understanding, we will not share personal information without talking to the child.  This may include the parent or carer.  We will encourage children to share information or discuss issues with parents and carers or appropriate outside organisations that may help them.

If a child however, is at risk of harm or in need of protection or if a parent/carer is at risk of harm or if an offence may be committed we have a responsibility to try to prevent this happening.  In these circumstances we would pass on any relevant information to the Family Front Door or the Police.  We will also try to talk to the child and parent or carer first.

Gossip
We will not gossip about any child or their family with other children, with other adults involved in the setting or with any outsiders.
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